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I support SB 692. As a former SEIU 503 union steward, too many times I witnessed 

investigations of workplace discrimination and harassment be ignored or dismissed 

because no historical record existed of previous investigations and/or formal/informal 

complaints. Maintaining a history of such investigations and/or formal/informal 

complaints shows behavior patterns that are not only unprofessional but detrimental 

to the impacted employee(s), department(s), and services.  


